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Northville Colony Estates 345
P. O. Box 211
Northville, MI  48167
Dear Homeowner,

Welcome to Northville Colony Estates 3-4-5!  Let’s get connected with the Association.

What is Changing in Our Communications?
The Homeowners Association has moved to electronic rather than U. S. Post Office mail for communications.  A limited number of paper mail communications will continue for homeowners without email. 

What is Needed?    Please complete the contact form and return within two weeks of closing.
	
	Person #1
	Person #2

	Name (s)
	
	

	Address
	
	

	Email 1: Print Clearly
	

	Email 2: Print Clearly
	

	Phone
	
	

	Estimated Move In Date:  

	Email information to: treasurer1@nce345.org & bmctripi@yahoo.com

	Or go to website:  www.nce345.org    and click on the “Contact Us” link to provide information.  Please be aware of the legally binding Building and Use Restrictions for the Subdivision which can be found on the website.

	Or Mail to:    NCE345   PO Box 211  Northville, MI  48167




NCE 3, 4, 5 Newsletter to be delivered electronically
The Northville Colony Estates 3, 4 and 5 Colony Connection Newsletter will now be delivered electronically instead of through the mail. 

This change will provide a savings on postage costs for the association, free up volunteer resources and provide more timely communications. To ensure that you are able to receive the newsletter and all electronic messages from the association, please add hoa@nce345.org to your email contacts/ address book.
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